
 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 5:13 PM 
 
Subject: Review of CityRail fares, 2009-2012 
 
 
To whom it may concern :  
 
 
I would like to express my strong opposition in increasing the train fares for 2009 to 2012.  
 
It is additional burden on our part who has little income and travel for average of 40km one way.  
 
We are begging for the government to help us tackle this impending economic crisis by not raising the 
fares of public transport.  
 
Thanks....  
 
 


